
Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District 
  

Board of Managers 
  

Special Meeting 
  

  
Monday, June 1, 2020 

  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86375219730 

 
  

7:00pm 
  
  

  
The District and the City of Eden Prairie will be hosting a virtual informational session on June 1 
at 7pm to discuss a unique opportunity to reconnect the two parts of Duck Lake.  Duck Lake 
Road currently bisects the lake with only an 8” pipe connecting the two parts.   The potential 
project would be performed as part of a road reconstruction project.  The City is looking to see if 
the District would be willing to be a financial partner in a project that would rehabilitate the lake’s 
historical footprint and minimize wetland and floodplain impacts.  Join us via zoom to listen to 
the presentation and share your thoughts on the proposed project. For more information, 
contact Claire Bleser, District Administrator, at (952) 607-6512. 
  

Agenda 7:00pm 

 

1.      Call to Order                                                                                        Action 

2.      Duck Lake Road Project          Action 

3.      Adjourn 

 


